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 A  meeting was held on October 15, 2013 to discuss the timeline in which 

the auto collision initiative will start.  Many items were discussed, such as the NATEF 

certification, the architect process, collision repair courses and faculty training sched-

ules.  Title V will be purchasing 

instructional equipment for 

student use, while the process 

for securing an architect is 

completed. 

GO Bond/Title V Collaboration Meeting 

Monster Ball 2013 was a Success!! 
 

 S ammi Jo, Sim toddler, was the topic of discussion during the showcas-

ing of the Simulation Lab at the 2013 Monster Ball, the annual College 

Night fair.  Lorraine Martinez, Tiffany Young, Susan Olson-Smith and Larry Paiz 

pointed out the dynamics and opportunities offered in a SimLab to students.  Rec-

orded simulations of students  apply-

ing medical techniques on these man-

nequins was shown on screen for stu-

dents observation.  Students were 

amazed by the real life educational 

experiences that is now being offered 

at Luna Community College in the Sim-

ulation Lab at the Allied Health Nurs-

ing Department. 
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